
 

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES 

Open Session 

Friday, February 5, 2021 

Zoom Video Teleconferencing 

 

10:00 a.m. 

 

The Board of Selectmen were invited to a Zoom Meeting hosted by Representative 

Kathleen LaNatra and Senator Michael Brady to make a presentation on the “State 

of the Town” of Plympton. 

 

In Attendance: 

Representative Kathleen LaNatra and Senator Michael Brady as well as Al 

DeGirolamo, Chief of Staff to Senator Brady, and Christopher Jean, Legislative 

Aide to Representative LaNatra. 

 

In Attendance Representing Plympton: 

Board of Selectmen: Mark E. Russo, John A. Traynor, Jr., and Town 

Administrator: Elizabeth Dennehy. 

 

The meeting was opened by Representative LaNatra at 10:00 with introductory 

comments. Subsequently, Plympton Selectman Chair Mark Russo called the Open 

Session Board of Selectmen meeting to order at 10:05. 

 

The Plympton participants made a presentation to their hosts outlining the issues 

the town is facing and why the ability to become experts in leveraging grants was 

critical to Plympton’s continued success. Much discussion took place with both 

Representative Kathleen LaNatra and Senator Michael Brady offering to follow up 

and forward information on grant opportunities. 

 

The meeting was terminated at 11:15 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John Traynor, Clerk 

 


